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As Oregon residents live mostly in rural areas, going in person for voting is not 

feasible. For rural communities who are low income/ single income  families they 

cannot afford to leave work for a day to stand in line and vote.  

 

The mail in ballot makes voting more equitable and super accessible for all 

communities in Oregon.  

 

 


